
Western Education and Library Board: Update on Shared Campus Proposals 
 
To date, the WELB has received three proposals:   Limavady Shared Campus, Brookeborough Shared 
Campus and Digital Derry.   All three were endorsed by both WELB and CCMS.   
 
The Limavady Shared Campus was successful in the first call of the Programme.   The schools worked 
with the WELB in preparing the documentation. 
 
Brookeborough Shared Campus was unsuccessful in the first call with the proposal being prepared 
by the schools and Fermanagh Trust.  In submitting a proposal under the second call, the WELB and 
CCMS working with the school Principals and Governors, prepared the main report with supporting 
information provided by the school.    Meetings have also taken place with DE to outline the vision 
for the proposal.    
 
Digital Derry – WELB and CCMS endorsed the proposal which may require additional information for 
DE. 
 
The WELB did not receive any other proposals nor did any school contact the WELB with regarding to 
sharing which they would like explored/developed. 
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